
Holiday Facility Closure Notice 

Dear Valued Visitors, 

We would like to inform you that our facility will be closed for the upcoming holiday season. 

The closure will be effective from [Start Date] to [End Date]. During this time, all services will 

be suspended. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. We 

encourage you to plan your visit accordingly and look forward to welcoming you back on 

[Reopening Date]. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Facility Name] 

[Your Location] 


